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29.1.21 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 5 
 
We would like to express our thanks for your continued support with home learning. We are incredibly impressed with 
the effort the children are putting into completing the online tasks and it’s been wonderful receiving pictures and 
documents of their work. We understand how difficult it must be to balance everything at the moment so we really do 
appreciate it.   
 
We are still continuing to review our online provision for the children in Year 5. We were so pleased to be able to have 
our very first class meetings on Zoom last Friday.  We hope you agree that it was a lovely way for the children to catch 
up with their classmates. Moving forward, we would like to add an additional opportunity to support children with their 
online learning.  
 
We would like to offer a weekly Wednesday drop in session for children who would like additional support with 
completing the English or Maths tasks set that week. This is an opportunity for us to provide additional explanations to 
children if needed. If your child needs to attend a drop in session, we encourage them to think about what they would 
like to ask/find out before attending. At the start of each session, the teacher will ask the children what they need 
support with and then the appropriate areas will be covered.  
 
From Monday 1st February, the following live Zoom sessions will be taking place: 
 
Wednesday Drop In Session Class 11 (every Wednesday at 2pm – 2.30pm):  
This 30 minute session is available for children in Class 11 who have any questions or need additional support with 
the English and Maths tasks set that week.  
 
Wednesday Drop In Session Class 12 (every Wednesday at 2.30pm – 3pm):  
This 30 minute session is available for children in Class 12 who have any questions or need additional support with 
the English and Maths tasks set that week.  
 
Every Friday at 9.30am: Class catch up 
This session will continue to be a chance for the children in Year 5 to catch up and see their classmates.  
 
The sessions are not compulsory; however, we feel that they will benefit the children greatly. We hope you agree that 
the additional drop in sessions will aim to further support your child with their online learning. 
 
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the Year 5 team. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Bright and Miss Sewell 
Year 5 Teaching Team 

 
 


